
 
Creekside Park – Construction Update 

The sediment removal process at the sediment control pond is complete, and Urban Drainage and Flood 
Control District has started construction of a reinforced trail from the parking lot down to the pond area. 

The reinforced trail is designed to withstand the weight of the heavy trucks and equipment for future 
sediment removal projects. Construction of the reinforced trail is expected to take about another two 
weeks.    

Please exercise caution around the construction area. A portion of the Piney Creek Trail may be closed 
to accommodate this work.  

Once the reinforced trail is complete, Urban Drainage will then begin making repairs to the irrigation 
system and landscaping within Creekside Park, and will make any final repairs to the parking lot. We are 
hopeful that the entire project will be complete by the middle of September.   

If you have any questions please email them to clekahal@wbapc.com. Thank you.   
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